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Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Commission

CITY OF MERCED

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

CITY HALL June 20, 2025
MERCED, CALIFORNIA

4:00 P.M.
MERCED CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS

The Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Commission meeting scheduled for
Tuesday, June 24, 2025, has been cancelled due to a lack of quorum. The next

Regular Meeting is scheduled for August 26, 2025.

Jonnie Lan,
Acting Planning Manager
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